
OFFICIALCOPYourr JUN 27 2317
Dear Mr. David Drooz. Clerk's Office

fJ.C. Utilities Commission

Sincerely,

TImdttly L. Luper, Jr.

4901 Mial Plantation Road

Raleigh, NC27610

RECEIVED

JUN 2 5 20)7

LEGAL DIVISION

Iam writing in response to Docket No. W354, Sub 356 before the NC Utilities Corr TITSSTOTT

is a proposed increase for sewer service in the KingsGrant subdivision which is where I live. If I am

reading the information correctly, it appears that the proposed rate Increase Is 10.55%. I realize that
sometimes rate increases are necessary. However, with health insurance costs and other service costs

rising while salaries are remaining stagnant Iam asking that any rate hike be kept as low as possible. I

appreciate you representing us consumers in this matter. Thank you.


